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FRIENDLINESS SERVICE ABOVE SELF FELLOWSHIP

ROTARY GRACE 
O Lord and giver of all good 
We thank You for our daily food 
May Rotary friends and Rotary ways 
Help us to serve You all our days 
 
FOUR WAY TEST 
1. Is it the Truth? 
2. Is it fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build good will and better 

friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

Official Bulletin of the 
 

ROTARY CLUB  
OF LIVERPOOL  

 
(inc.) NSW Australia 

LIVERPUDLIAN

Charter No: 7406   District 9675
Granted Dec 16th 1949   Janice Hall 
 

ROTARY SERVING HUMANITY 

 
Meetings: Ingleburn RSL on Monday evenings 
Dinner at 6.00pm, with the meeting to commence at 7pm  
Apologies: Not required     
www.liverpoolrotary.org.au   email: info@liverpoolrotary.org.au  
Mail: c/- Ingleburn RSL, 70 Chester Road, Ingleburn NSW 2565 
Contacts: Grant De Fries: 0414 465 929  David Pace: 0408 188 357

BOARD AND DIRECTORIES FOR 
2022-2023 

 
President:  GRANT DE FRIES 
IPP:  GRANT DE FRIES 
Secretary: DAVID PACE  
Treasurer: PETER BACH  
 
 
Club Services: Barry Hancock 
John Adam, Keith Bainbridge, Suresh Babu 
 
Vocational Services: Ron Watkins 
Keith Bainbridge, Debbie Su Dennon 
 
Community Services: Noel Love 
Margaret Favelle, Debbie Su Dennon, Peter  
Bach, David Pace 
 
International & Youth Services: Margaret Favelle 
Ron Watkins, Bernard Parker 
 
Membership: John Adam 
Peter Tyas, Laurie Nelson, Keith Bainbridge  

 

AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL ANTHEM 
Australians all let us rejoice 
For we are one and free 
We've golden soil and wealth for toil, 
Our home is girt by sea: 
Our land abounds in nature's gifts 
Of beauty rich and rare, 
In history's page let every stage 
Advance Australia fair 
In joyful strains then let us sing 
Advance Australia fair. 

 
 
 
www.facebook.com/LiverpoolRotary 
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Volume: 76  Number: 34 Date: Monday 22nd May 2023

TONIGHT:  Our usual meeting will be at Ingleburn RSL, however we will start our meeting at 6.45pm 
instead of 7pm.  Dinner remains at 6pm. 

Introduction:  
Thanks: 
Fines: 
3+ minuter & 
Meet & greet:  

 
 
 
 

Birthdays 
20th May Barry Hancock 
22nd May Jeanette Layland 
29th May Debbie Su Dennon 
Anniversaries 
Nil 
 

 Meeting Roster for the next few weeks… 
IF YOU ARE ON THE ROSTER TO DO ANYTHING CAN YOU PLEASE!! ARRANGE SOMEONE 
TO TAKE YOUR PLACE OR AT THE VERY LEAST LET DAVID KNOW OF YOUR INABILITY TO 

ATTEND 
Date Guest Speaker Intro to Guest Vote of Thanks Fines Chairman Meet & Greet 

3 Minuter
 
  

 
 

JOKE OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 
 

LAST WEEK 
 

Last week we had apologies from David, John A 
and Keith.  In the absence of John A there was no 
bulletin available. 
 
We have now changed the start time of our upstairs 
meeting to 6.45pm. There is still the usual banter 
over dinner which starts at 6pm. 
 
CLUB NEWS 

 
 Presidents Report: 

  
Grant advised that emails have been 
received on various Rotary subjects: 
 

• President Elect training.  
• Opportunities for involvement in 

the City to Surf event and the 
Sydney Marathon. 

• Rotary on the move. 
 
The numbers for our partners night on 
29th May will be taken next week. 
 
There will be a Naval Cadets annual 
inspection on Sunday 21st May. We need 
to meet at the front gate of Holsworthy 
Army Camp at 8am. 

 
 Treasurers Report:  

 
Peter advised that all our bank accounts 
are in good order. He has prepared a 
cheque to pay for our RYPEN 
participants. 
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 International and Youth Services: 

 
Margaret has advised that two Casula High students (Ryan and Annabella) will 
attend to report on their RYPEN weekend at our meeting on 29th May. 
 
We need certificates for some students at Casula High and Liverpool Boys High 
School. 

 
 Vocational Services: 

 
The Parramatta tragic declared that football could not be discussed tonight.   
 
Barry and Ron attended a Miracle Babies function on 15th May where they were presented with 
certificates for their volunteering efforts. 
 
There will be a Food Drive at Casula Mall Shopping Centre on Thursday 25th May. 
 
The feedback from Casula High's "A Night with the Greeks" was very good. Thanks again to all our 
volunteers. 
 
Police Officer of the Year - we will support this event with a donation and will organise a table for our 
club. 
 

 Technical services (new position?) 
 
Suresh, our technical officer has spent a lot of time and effort to improve our internet portal. He 
demonstrated the new system with many new features. Thanks again to Suresh. 
 
We may have a mystery guest speaker for our partners night on Monday 31st July.  The subject will be 
"Artificial Intelligence".  It will be compulsory for Noel to attend! 

 
 Community Services: 

 
Noel distributed the roster for members and friends to volunteer for our Bunnings BBQ at Crossroads 
on Saturday 27th May. Debbie advised that the Naval Cadets will be assisting on the day.  

 
 

NOEL’S NONSENSE 
 
Noel had some new thoughts this week … Noel is shortly moving to Moorebank but he doesn't know if he will 
be a "Livo" or a "Moore - on". We all know the answer!  His next zinger was that he bought a Mother's Day raffle 
ticket but didn't know what he would do if her won a mother. Noel also presented Bernard Parker will his old 
collection of "Parker Pens".  Could this be the start of a new Bromance?  Finally, at the coffee table Noel regaled 
all of those present with his various medical treatments in his younger years.  It is amazing that Noel is still with 
us! 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
  
27 May 2023  - Bunnings BBQ at Crossroads. Debbie to organise volunteers in addition to our 

members. 
  
27-31 May 2023 - Melbourne will host this year's Rotary International world conference.  If you 

need details speak to Secretary David. It is an opportunity not to be missed.   
  
17 June 2023  - Bunnings BBQ at Hoxton Park.  Debbie to organise volunteers in addition to our 

members. 
  
1 July 2023  - Bunnings BBQ at Crossroads. Debbie to organise volunteers in addition to our 

members. 
  

  

Why does fridge have a 
D in it, but refrigerator 
doesn’t? 
 
Why is a ‘W’ called a 
double-u when it is 
clearly double-v? 
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PAMPER PACKS 
 
Peter reported that our pamper packs were all delivered and are always well received when distributed through 
Coonamble Rotary Club.  We have been involved with this project for many years!     Peter received the below 
note of thanks from Keith Glover of Coonamble Rotary Club. 
 
“Just to let you know that all packs have been delivered. The last box was taken to Gulargambone Hospital 
aged care unit yesterday.  
 
They were very well received as usual. I believe that Jackie has sent you a few pics.  
 
The club would like to express their gratitude to you and Pam for your continued support of our local community. 
Please also express our thanks to your club.” 
 

      




